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Our Value for May is Courage. 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary. 

 Friday 24th May  - School finishes for half term. 

Monday 10th June—School reopens.  

10th—14th June Year 1 phonics screening. 

Thursday 13th June—Year 6 to Liverpool Cathedral. 

Monday 24th June—Class photos. 

Thursday 27th June, 5pm—New starters evening. 

Further dates to follow. 

 

 

Year 6 

We were extremely proud of the Year 6 children last 
week throughout their SATs tests. Tghey tackled each 
one with determination and an excellent     attitude. 
There was 100% attendance from all the children. To 
celebrate the end of the tests the children enjoyed a 
pizza party on Friday. 

Year 4 Camping trip. 

The children in Year 4 had a fantastic time camping on 
Monday and Tuesday. They had the opportunity to sleep 
in a tent with their friends and enjoy lots of different  
activities. These included raft building, giant paddle-
boarding,  a low ropes course and a climbing wall. In  
addition to this they enjoyed a campfire with songs plus 
the excitement of exploring the forest. We were           
impressed by their determination and resilience during 
all the activities. We were also extremely lucky with the 
weather. 

Visit from our link school. 

The children in Year 5 have linked with St Andrew’s 
School in Bolton this academic year. The classes 
have already met on a few occasions and messaged 
each other. This time St Andrew’s came to visit our 
school. The children took part in a range of sports 
activities. Next half term it is our turn to visit their 
school. 


